HAKCO

American Hakko Products, Inc.

PRODUCT BULLETIN

Bulletin No: PB437
Issue Date: 7-9-2019
Effective Date: = 7-30-2019

Description/Title:
Discontinuation of the HAKKO FG-101

Part No:
FG101-10, FG101-16

Specification:
DISCONTINUED

Comments:

Hakko will be discontinuing the FG-101 Soldering Tester effective July 30, 2019 or once the remaining supply has
been exhausted.

The discontinued model will be replaced by the NEW Hakko FG-101B Soldering Tester. Please reference Product
Bulletin PB438.

For more information, please visit www.HakkoUSA.com, e-mail Support@HakkoUSA.com, or call 1-800-88-HAKKO (42556).
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